
this summer We can offer a nostalgic experience in 

a World War 2 TIGER MOTH at Bodmin Airfield. 

 

Live the dream, experience the joys of flying in an open cockpit wartime training aircraft over the 

beautiful picturesque Cornish landscape. The aircraft you fly in has been lovingly restored to an 

extremely accurate standard and is flown by a very experienced tail-wheel instructor. You will 

wear an Irvin sheepskin flying jacket, leather flying helmet and goggles to help transport you back 

to those halcyon days of real flying. Formation flying is also available so you can fly next to your 

friend or partner in another similar Tiger Moth. We can even do 3 aircraft together if needed. 

The sensational hour long aviation experience will include a walk round the aircraft with a detailed 

talk on the WW2 training programme, half-an- hour in the air, when you can actually take the 

controls yourself and a photo session for your memory box. On your return to the airfield a cream 

tea awaits or perhaps you may wish to complete the experience with a glass of champagne. 

All this for only £250 each, plus you will take away memories for a life time! 

The planned dates available are 12th-14th August and 9th-11th September (weather dependant).  

Please contact me for more details... 

Contact: Pete White, 01752 406660, 07805 805679, pete.white@cornwallflyingclub.co.uk  
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